
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: FW: 16-1871-EL-BGN Icebreaker Windpower
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:45:21 AM

From: Sarah R [mailto:WhiteRabbit425@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 8:35 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: 16-1871-EL-BGN Icebreaker Windpower
 
Good Morning,
 
I'm writing in support of the Icebreaker wind project. Ohio needs to continue to invest in clean
energy solutions  for the future. 
 
Thank you for your time,
 
Sarah Rudyk
Lyndhurst, Ohio 44124
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From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: FW: LAKE ERIE WIND FARM
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:45:43 AM

From: Thomas Pretlow [mailto:tgp3@case.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 1:56 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: LAKE ERIE WIND FARM
 
I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the proposed Lake Erie wind farm.  We
have to wean ourselves from fossil fuels.  Having lived in Shaker Heights since 1984, I have
seen dangerous conditions force First Energy to shut down both of its nuclear power plants
(East and West of Cleveland).  In more than one of these shutdowns, the conditions that forced
the shutdowns were discovered, not by First Energy, but by other parties.  I also saw First
Energy cause the Northeast blackout.  Its only important (for them) response was to throw a
fundraiser that raised half a million dollars for a Bush election.
 
I want to see diverse sources of energy, and I want to see us lose our dependence on a
corporate source that I view as dishonest and carless with public safety.
 
Tom
Thomas Pretlow, M.D.
Professor Emeritus of Pathology, Oncology, Urology, and Environmental  
Health Sciences
School of Medicine
Case Western Reserve Univ. tgp3@cwru.edu
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From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: FW: Support for LEEDCo/ Icebreaker site
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:45:34 AM

From: Haans Petruschke [mailto:haans42@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 6:42 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Support for LEEDCo/ Icebreaker site
 
Hi,
 
I am writing in support of the Lake Erie Energy Development Company's proposed site for the Icebreaker
offshore wind power demonstration project on Lake Erie.
 
I feel this site has been extensively studied and the potential risks to birds and bats have been well
thought out.  Once the turbines are deployed the monitoring of the area to determine actual effects on
migratory birds and bats will be extensive and will show if the eventual large scale deployment of offshore
turbines in the Lake Erie central basin poses any significant threat to wildlife.  Without the pilot project
there is no way to determine the actual effect empirically.  
 
Please approve the site for the pilot project so these data can be obtained and evaluated.
 
Haans Petruschke
10279 Kimberly Dr
Kirtland Ohio 44094
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